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CITY COUNCIL

24 April 2018

Jack Murphy
Jack.Murphy@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Jack,

Supplementary Submission - Austen Quarry Extension Project - Modification 1
(SSD 6084 MOD 1)

Further to Council’s submission of 5 April 2018 in relation to a modification to the State
Significant Development Approval SSD6084 for the Hy-Tec/Austen Quarry, Council further
considered the matter at its Ordinary meeting of 23 April 2018 and resolved to reaffirm the
staff submission on the proposal.

As per Council’s previous submission, Council’s main concerns relate to the increase in
operating hours, heavy vehicle haulage, and the impact on the acoustic amenity of the area,
particularly the nearby residents.

Please do not hesitate to contact Miss Lauren Stevens who is available between 8:15am and
10:30am Monday to Friday on (02) 63549999, in Council's Environment & Development
Department should you have any queries in relation to this matter.

Yours sincerely

AW

Andrew Muir
DIRECTOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND ENVIRONMENT
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